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Sent: 13 November 2013 12:42
To: Licensing

Cc: Semper,Nick
Subject: Potting Shed, Ryeland Street, Hereford

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

West Mercia Police are in receipt of an application to vary the premises licence for a
location known as the Potting Shed, Ryeland Street, Hereford.

The applicant seeks to extend the operating hours for licensable activities and to extend the
same activities into an outside area.

West Mercia Police do not object to this application. It is right to say that the current
premises licence is not ‘it for purpose' with a number of conditions that do not effectively
promote the licensing objectives.

The applicant has made submissions to promote the licensing objectives. It is our view that
if this conditions are reflected in any new licence issued that they would promote the
licensing objectives in a proportionate, achievable and enforceable manner.

There are no further police representations

Regards

Jim Mooney (on behalf of Insp 0795 Semper)
Harm Reduction and Licensing Co Coordinator
Policing Unit - Herefordshire

West Mercia Police
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